
From: Chen Wallace <chen@talktalk.net>  
Sent: 27 February 2022 14:47 
To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Camden Council, 
 
I would like to echo the letter in the current Camden New Journal concerning 
the fate of these two magnificent plane trees which are sound & doing no 
structural damage to the nearby buildings. I’ve lived in the area for approx 30 
years & one of the things I enjoy the most are the varied trees & how 
beautifully they’re cared for. Also, it is an accepted piece of fact how useful 
these trees are in reducing the toxins in the air from pollution & I’m at a loss to 
understand the lazy thinking behind the EES’s application when the more likely 
explanation for cracks appearing in the plaster is a combination of old plaster 
& bumpy traffic. 
 
Sorry for that. Please take into account how many residents, including myself, 
who're without gardens of their own, take great pleasure in the trees & small 
birds who build their nests in them as an integral & treasured part of urban 
life. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Imogen Wallace (Lamb’s Conduit St;) 
 
 


